Minutes from the November 15, 2002 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance: Committee members - Mike Asoodeh, Donna Methvien, Bea Baldwin, Brad O’Hara, Adi Karisik, Jeremy Price, Brent Montelius.  Also in attendance were Erik Johansen and Rosalyn Chauvin.

The meeting began at 3:00 p.m. 

· The October 25, 2002 meeting minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made by Adi Karisik to approve the minutes.   Jeremy Price seconded the motion.  The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.
· Report on Action Items:
· Small Project Proposals - Dr. Asoodeh reported that the recipients of the two small project proposals approved at the last meeting were notified.  The two remaining proposals (Turtle Cove and Kinesiology) were voted on via e-mail and approved.  A motion was made by Jeremy Price to approve the two proposals totaling $4,980.20.  The motion was seconded by Bea Baldwin.  The vote is officially recorded in these minutes as being 7-0 in favor of approving the proposals.  

· Surplus Computer Proposals - Donna Methvien reported that the recipients of the surplus computers have been notified as well as those who did not receive approval.

· Printing - Dr. Asoodeh reported that he, Dr. O’Hara and other Southeastern representatives met with Xerox.  Once the University’s printing is worked out with Xerox we can then look at student printing.  Action Item:  Dr. Asoodeh will continue to report on the progress made towards that goal.

· Small Project Proposals on-line submission – There was discussion regarding whether to stay with the paper version of the Small Project Proposals or use the on-line submission process.  It was decided not to switch to the on-line process at this time.

· Large Project Proposals – Dr. Brad O’Hara presented the subcommittee’s recommendations for Large Project Proposals.  A discussion was held regarding a stipulation that needs to be added to proposals such as the Library’s proposal requiring documentation that cost of the room renovations will be covered by the Department or some other source prior to ordering any of the equipment.  A motion was made by Brad O’Hara to approve the funding of the 17 proposals totaling $799,180 with that one additional stipulation. The motion was seconded by Adi Karisik.   The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion. Action Item:  Dr. Mike Asoodeh will notify those who will receive funding as well as those who will not.
· Computer Equipment Checkout – A discussion was held about the need to ensure that the Computer Equipment Checkout web page contains the same legal wording that the original printed forms contained.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will check into this and have this change made, if necessary.

· STF Web Site – A recommendation was made by Adi Karisik to add a link on the STF web site to a new web page where students could actually see pictures and have information about what the Student Technology Fee pays for and does for them. Action Item:  Rosalyn Chauvin will begin working on this.

· TI-83 calculators – A suggestion was made by Jeremy Price to look into purchasing TI-83 calculators to check out to students on a per semester basis.  A discussion was held regarding the pros and cons of this suggestion. 
· A motion to adjourn was made by Mike Asoodeh and seconded by Adi Karisik. The meeting was adjourned at 3:50 p.m. 

· Next meeting – The next meeting will be near the beginning of the Spring 2003 semester.  Rosalyn Chauvin will coordinate a date and time.
